Steven Seee

From: Jay Kopita <jay@ynot.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 21, 2021 1:32 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: H5250 Support

To whom it may concern, I hereby support this bill. I have worked in one facet or another in adult entertainment
since 2000, and am considered a leader by many of my peers, and fully believe that Sex work is work. It should
be legal, legitimized, taxed and supported.

I hope my voice helps and would love to see this legislation pass.

Jay Kopita

Co-Owner & President
YNOT Group, LLC
Mobile: 323-273-0065
Skype: LAJConsulting




